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Andrew Beattie - Fw: Closure of Victoria street Berry @
From: "Case and Una Graaf" <tintern2@bigpond.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 11/21/2012 6:31 PM
Subject: Fw: Closure of Victoria street Berry

----- Original Message ---—

From: Case and Una Graaf

To: plan_comment@planing.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 11:44 AM
Subject: Fw: Closure of Victoria street Berry

----- Original Message -----

From: Case and Una Graaf

To: foxgroundandberrybypass@rms.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 9:43 AM
Subject: Closure of Victoria street Berry

In response to your invitation of a submission re the above, we would like to submit our opposition to the Closure.

In the December 2011 Revised Berry Bypass Plan , both Queen street and Victoria street were depicted as accepting
South bound traffic only to Nowra , our nearest major town.

This seemed to most people a logical and practical solution for every one living South of Queen street; i.e. almost half of
the Berry residents including those in BUPA, the Arbour, the Grange and all surrounding streets .

As for the aspect of safety for school children, which by some people has been mooted as a reason to close Victoria
street, we have lived for nearly 30 years next to the Berry Public School and in that time we have never seen a near miss
let alone an accident with school children .

We consider the traffic arrangements quite adequate.

Finally for those people living in the south west corner of Berry : when they come from Nowra ,they have to divert through
Huntingdale Park to get to their homes.

With the closure of Victoria street they also have to divert to Queen street to travel to Nowra; in our opinion an
unnecessary diversion.

Awaiting your response ,

Regards ,

Cornelis and Una Graaf

16 Gwenda avenue
Berry
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